
FW: Records Request 

Sarver, Randy - DOT [Randy.Sarver@dot.wi.gov] 

Dear Ms. Hynum, 

Your request for information to Denise Solie has been forwarded to me for response.  I am the Human Resources 
Director for the Department of Transportation.  As you know, the 2013-15 Compensation Plan allows agencies to 
provide IT Market Adjustments for employees who are in permanent status in a professional IT classification on June 
29, 2014.  The Department of Transportation is currently working on the process for distributing these IT Market 
Adjustments for June 29, 2014.  Therefore, I don’t have any specific information I can provide to you at this point.  
Finalized criteria will not be available or considered a public record until after implementation of the IT Market 
Adjustments in July 2014.    

Thank you, 

Randy T. Sarver

Human Resources Director

WisDOT - Bureau of Human Resource Services

randy.sarver@dot.wi.gov

From: wpec@aft-wisconsin.org [mailto:wpec@aft-wisconsin.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 27, 2014 2:33 PM
To: Solie, Denise L - DOT
Cc: WPEC-President@aft-wisconsin.org

Subject: Records Request

Dear Records Custodian:

This is to request a copy of the criteria DOT has developed for distribution of 
adjustments listed in Section L - Market and Parity Provisions of the 2013-15 
Compensation Plan.  I would also like a copy of any documents which describe 
how DOT intends to distribute these adjustments in a "uniform manner throughout the 
agency or employing unit."

I would prefer to have any documents sent electronically to wpec@aft-wisconsin.org.  
Thank you.

Jill Hynum

Sent: Wednesday, May 28, 2014 12:02 PM 

To: wpec@aft-wisconsin.org 

Cc: Solie, Denise L - DOT [Denise.Solie@dot.wi.gov]
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